
Patrol Leader’s Council             June 25, 2005 
 

1. If you have not gotten your leadership requirement signed off, please see Mr. 
Moultrie as soon as possible. 

2. Scribe: Updated roster. 
3. Quartermaster: New shelves in shed. Equipment is tagged. Old equipment is 

being returned. 
4. Historian: Pictures are in and on website. 
5. Chaplain: Worship services are being written for campouts. Notebook is being 

kept of past services. 
6. Troop Guide: Things are going well with new Scouts. 
7. Ventures: Ideas for future meetings; helping quartermasters, cooked at First Aid 

Campout. Bruster’s gift cards given out to Scouts who participated this weekend. 
Lots of hard work. 

8. Trees: Program in August, Aquatics. Encourage participation in Water Mania. 
9. Flaming Falcons: Some worked on Aquatic Merit Badges this weekend. 
10. Night Hawks: Tubing in Helen; First Aid weekend; Patrol cooking. 
11. Penguins: Patrol meeting; Program in Sept.- Astronomy MB. 2 Scouts went to 

Green Bar; One Scout went to Aquatic Weekend- Motor boating MB. Patrol 
meeting this week. 

12. Dragons: Program Patrol this month; trying to get service project lined up. 
13. Road Runners: Honor Patrol; swimming for August outing. Spread mulch. 
14. Lightning: increased amount of Scouts in Patrol. Andrew went to Aquatics 

weekend. 
15. Cobras: Flag Placement; tubing at Helen; State Capital; First Aid weekend. Tues. 

Must Ministry; finishing Honor Patrol requirements. 
16. Mulching project complete. 
17. Troop sign: Pirates responsibility. SPL will get information about sign by July 

meeting. 
18. Trash cans must be emptied after every meeting by Service Patrol, even if it is not 

our trash, and put in dumpster. 
19. Announcements are to be made at beginning of meeting, not at the end unless you 

talk to the SPL. Closing should last only 10 minutes. 
20. July Meeting: Pirate’s program looks good and was approved. 
21. Mr. Law said he would help with the Disability Merit Badge in October if the 

Troop is interested, 
22. By Tuesday, July 5th, all medical forms must be updated for Summer Camp. All 

Patrols must have their August Patrol Outing planned and given to the SPL, Matt. 
23. July 22nd-24th and 29th-31st:  BSA Lifeguard Training and Red Cross Certification. 

Scout must be 14; adults can attend; space will fill up quickly. 
24. August 19th-21st: Planning Campout at Squirrel’s Nest at Unicoi. Serious meeting 

to plan next year’s calendar. Patrol Leaders, Assistant Patrol Leaders, 2 Troop 
Guides, Scribe, Senior Patrol Leader, Assistant Senior Patrol Leader and 
Leadership Instructor must attend. Mr. Rowe will be cooking. Surveys will go out 
soon for the Scouts to fill out and turn in to Patrol Leaders. 

25. July 27th: Water Mania at Allatoona; Patrol opportunity. 



26. Court of Honor: September 16th-18th. We need Master of Ceremonies for this. Let 
SPL know as soon as possible. Lutherwood.  

27. September 12th: Very important Meeting for parents. Approval of next year’s 
calendar and parent’s opportunity to sign up for activity to be in charge of. Last 
time for Board of Review before COH. Scoutmaster Conferences have to be done 
before Sept. 12th. 

28. We need a Popcorn Chairperson as soon as possible. The first meeting is in 
August. 

29. Scout hats are $7.00. See Mrs. Luttrell. Only Scout hats can be worn at Summer 
Camp. When in Class B, shirts must be tucked in. don’t forget Scout socks and 
belts. 


